
Public notice 
 

 
 
 

CHANGE OF DATE 
 

APPLICATION FOR A VARIANCE FROM THE BAN ON CONVERSION 
 

BY-LAW CONCERNING THE CONVERSION OF IMMOVABLES 
TO DIVIDED CO-OWNERSHIP (RBCM, c. C-11) 

 
 
NOTE that following a change in the date of the regular meeting of the Côte-des-
Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-Grâce Borough Council for March 2015, the review of the 
application for a variance from the ban on conversion of immovables to divided co-
ownership relating to the building at: 
 

4592-4594, avenue Marcil 
 

which was to be heard at the meeting on March 9, 2015, has been postponed to the 
regular meeting of the Côte-des-Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-Grâce Borough Council at 
7 p.m. on Monday, March 16, 2015, at the Notre-Dame-de-Grâce Sports Centre, 6445, 
avenue de Monkland.  
     
For additional information please contact the Direction de l’aménagement urbain et des 
services aux entreprises, Division des permis et inspections, at 514 872-5160. 
 
Given at Montréal, this February 18, 2015. 
 
La secrétaire d’arrondissement, 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
 


